
 

 

UNIVERSITY STATEMENT 

 
 
 
 
 
15 February 2022 

 

 

Dear staff and students 

 

Kindly take note that the individuals who have invaded and illegally occupied Steve Biko campus and Winterton without 

due process, as prescribed by Student Housing, including residence registration, are hereby formally requested to 

vacate by 17H00 today.  

 

Only legitimately registered residence students may remain during the temporary closure of the three Durban 

campuses, as per the statement which was circulated to you earlier today:  

https://dut-cdn2.azureedge.net/wp-content/uploads/2022/02/DUT.Statement.15February2022.pdf  

 

Please note that failure to comply with this reasonable request in the interest of health and safety, will result in 

applicable consequence management. 

 

Thank you for your co-operation and understanding. 

 

Sincerely 

 

DUT Management team 

 

 


